Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 1:52 PM

To: ‘David Siegel'

Cc: Alan Lucchesi; Andrew Savage; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: SCP case RO2934, Lucchesi Property, 2200-2222 Wood St., Oakland, GeoTracker Global

ID SLT19795063

David,

Your extension request for submittal of the Soil and Water Investigation report for the subject site until November 15,
2017 has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:29 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Alan Lucchesi <alanlucchesi@gmail.com>; Andrew Savage <andrew@eras.biz>
Subject: 2200 Wood, Oakland RO0002934

Hi Keith, | have gotten notification from the owner/client that he is working on obtaining financing by September 1,
2017 so that he can perform the subsurface investigation at the subject site.

The February 27, 2017 letter indicated an investigation report was to be submitted by May 30, 2017. However with the
revisions to the scope of work, the approval of the final scope was provided on May 5, 2017.

We respectfully request an extension until approximately November 15, 2017 to complete the work.
Best regards, Dave

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541
(510) 247-9885 x304

dave@eras.biz



